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August 25, 2020  

Hi Max,  

I am interested in rejoining the PBIA board to fill one of the vacant seats through 
the end of this year, with a particular interested in contributing to the 
conversations regarding small downtown business and Covid-19 through this 
holiday season.  I am co-owner of Captain Little, which has been open in 
downtown since 2014, and part owner of Compass Rose, which has been open 
in downtown for over 20 years.   

Thank you so much, please let me know if you would like any additional 
information from me. 

Warmly, 

Alana  

alana.captainlittle@gmail.com 
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